## Canterbury Road Primary School



Mrs Z King B.Ed Hons M.A. NPQH
Head Teacher
email: <a href="mailto:headteacher@canterbury-road.kent.sch.uk">headteacher@canterbury-road.kent.sch.uk</a>
website: <a href="mailto:www.canterbury-road.kent.sch.uk">www.canterbury-road.kent.sch.uk</a>

School Road Sittingbourne Kent ME10 4SE

Tel: 01795 423818 Fax: 01795 423818

Monday 24<sup>th</sup> September 2018



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> October is our annual 'Harvest Festival' celebration in the school hall. As usual, we are inviting children from all year groups to bring in items for our Harvest display and these will then be donated to the local foodbank.

We feel the food bank is a very worthwhile cause and appreciate any donations you can make to those in need. Please add your donations to the display in the hall on the morning of 9<sup>th</sup> October, or bring them to the class teacher if you wish to donate before this day.

Parents and families of *children in Years R*, *1 and 2* are invited to attend a **short assembly** on Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> October beginning promptly at 9.10am. Please drop your child off in the usual way and then make your way to hall to watch the children's assembly which will last around 15 minutes.

Please find additional information about the Sittingbourne food bank charity overleaf. We hope you are able to support us in helping our local community.

Thank you in advance for your donations,







HELP BY DONATING AN ITEM OR TWO FROM OUR SHOPPING LIST TO ENSURE WE CAN PROVIDE FOOD TO PEOPLE IN CRISIS





donation too.





## ABOUT THE TRUSSELL TRUST?

Last year Trussell Trust foodbanks provided three days' emergency food and support to more than 1.1 million people in crisis, including over 430,000 children.

Frontline agencies like Citizens Advice and children's centres refer people who are facing crisis to their local foodbank.

As well as receiving a parcel of nutritionally balanced, long-life food, foodbank clients are listened to and signposted to services that can provide further support, helping to break the cycle of poverty.

Thank you for joining us in the fight against UK hunger

If you would like help further, then please consider making a monetary Donation.

This would help to cover the costs of storing and distributing food, as well as helping us develop sustainable projects.

